
PARTNER OF LABOUR MOVEMENT

Patrick Cheo
Chief Executive Officer
Adam Khoo Learning Technologies Group

Nominated by NTUC Care and Share

Patrick Cheo joined as a member of the NTUC-U Care Fund Board of Trustees in May 2021. As a member of the Board, 
Brother Patrick provides valuable input and suggestions during the meetings. On top of his appointment as a board member, 
Brother Patrick has also served as a member of the Fundraising Committee since 2021 to guide the secretariat in fundraising 
efforts, new partnerships and initiatives.  

He is also the Chief Executive Officer of Adam Khoo Learning Technologies Group (AKLTG). Since 2021, AKLTG has 
contributed $150,000 to U Care Fund, which goes towards co-funding the U Care Education awards to motivate lower-income 
union members’ school-going children to excel in their studies.   

Brother Patrick is always forthcoming in supporting the Labour Movement. He did not hesitate to volunteer his time to appear 
in the 2021 NTUC-U Care Fund Beneficiary Video. In the video, he shared about his hardship growing up and the help he 
received. He wants to give back and encourage the viewers to donate generously towards NTUC-U Care Fund to help the less 
privileged and vulnerable in our midst.  


